
COBB COUNTY RETIREE EMPLOYEE ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

JUNE 20, 2006 

 

The meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday June 20, 2016 at the West 

Cobb Senior Center.  President David Stone called the meeting to order at 

10:35 a.m. 

Invocation was given by President Stone followed by the Pledge of Allegiance 

to the Flag. 

NEW MEMBERS:  None 

ILLINESS/DEATH:  Reported one sickness (Connie Holcomb) and one death.  

Let’s keep our sick and bereavement families in prayer. 

PROGRAM:  Bob Beard introduced our speaker, Pam Younker who is 

responsible for community development in North Georgia for Children’s 

Healthcare of Atlanta.  Mrs. Younker is married with 2 sons and 3 grandkids.  

She spoke on the different facilities in the healthcare program and that we 

should take our kids to a healthcare/Urgent care facility for treatment, instead 

of an adults facility, they or 100% dedicated to children, they treat up to 21 

years of age.   

Egleston Children’s Healthcare System and Scottish Rite Medical Center 

came together becoming one of the largest pediatric systems in the United 

State.  In 2006 Child Healthcare of Atlanta assumes responsibility for the 

management of services at Hughes Spalding Children’s Hospital growing the 

system to three hospitals. 

TREASURE REPORT:  As of June 20, 2016 we have $8,145.95 in the 

checking account.  A motion was made and second to accept the report. 

Motion carried 

SECRETARY:  April 18, 2016 minutes were printed and distributed.  Motion 

was made and second.  Motion carried. 



OLD/NEW BUSINESS:  President Stone thanked Bob Beard and B.J. Grier 

for helping Roswell and him, cookout last month (May), need people to come 

out and help when we have our cookout. 

We are working on our phone system.  If you are interested please call JoAnn 

770-331-2804. 

Every Tuesday from 3pm – 7pm there will be a Farmer’s Market at the West 

Cobb Park – next to the Senior Center. 

President David Stone will not be at the July meeting.  Carl Cannington will 

preside. 

DOOR PRIZES:  HR donated 2 gift certificate and the ccrea donated 1, 

The winners were, Bob Beard, Roswell Story and Mike Ball.  

Congratulations! 

Tressie Bloodworth, HR here to answer any questions or concerns we have. 

Being no further business, meeting adjourned 11:30 a.m. 

PLEASE SILENCE YOUR CALL PHONES! 

DON’T FORGET DUES! 

 

Jo Ann Mann, Secertary 

“Have a blessed day!” 


